
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE SEPTEMBER 29, 2009 

REQUEST FOR STAFF ATTENDANCE AT A COMMUNITY MEETING WITH RESPECT TO 
THE CENTRE STREET STREETSCAPE AND PARKING REORGANIZATION MASTER PLAN 
WARD 5 

Recommendation 

Councillor Alan Shefman requests that staff from the Development Planning/Urban Design 
department attend a community meeting being held on October 8, 2009 at 7:00 p.m. at the 
Gallanough Resource Centre to receive input regarding the Centre Street Streetscape and 
Parking Reorganization Master Plan. 
  
Contribution to Sustainability 
 
N/A 
 
Economic Impact 
 
N/A 
 
Communications Plan 
 
none 

Purpose 

To obtain input from local business owners on the current and future status of the above area. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

The above mentioned meeting will allow local business owners to discuss the draft concept plan 
with staff and the local Councillor. 
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2020/Strategic Plan 
 
This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council and the necessary resources 
have been allocated and approved, specifically to “Plan and Manage Growth and Economic 
Vitality”. 
 
Regional Implications 
 
none 

Conclusion 

It is important for staff to hear the views of local business owners in respect to neighbourhood 
issues especially in relationship to the ongoing process of the Centre Street Streetscape Master 
Plan. 

Attachments 

none 

 



Report prepared by: 

Debi Traub, Council Executive Assistant 
 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
Councillor Alan Shefman 


